
Department of Business Administration 

Notification 

Dated: 27/09/2021 

 

This is for information to the candidates who have been shortlisted for PI for selection into the 

MTTM program of Tezpur University that the date for PI has been postponed to 30/09/2021. A 

revised list of shortlisted candidates with time of PI will be announced at a later date. 

 

 

Head, 

Department of Business Administration 


